
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.783 
Released – 4 May 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 19 April 2021 requesting information regarding insourcing, 
outsourcing and hospitals own Waiting List initiatives.  
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 
How much has been spent and the number of patients seen via Insourcing, Outsourcing 
and the Hospitals own Waiting List initiatives in the last 3 years. In the most recent FY in 
the 12 months ending March 2021  
 
This is not something the Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does; therefore we are 
not able to provide any information for your request. 
 


